
 

 

 

 

 

 
Year 9 Blue Pathway 

 
Dear parents, 
 
As your child approaches the end of Key Stage Three we are starting to prepare them and plan for 
their options. These will mean that they study fewer subjects at Key Stage Four, but they will study 
them in greater depth. The options process is starting now with your child choosing their options and 
teaching will begin next year in year ten.  
 

Please place a (✓) next to the four preferred subjects in the list below with a number 1-4 (1 being the 
priority) 
 
Please note pupils cannot take Art and Graphics together 
 

Subject Choices Options (choose four) Priority Number (1-4) 

Triple Science   

Spanish   

French   

Geography   

History   

Art   

Graphics   

Hospitality and Catering   

Creative iMedia   

Enterprise and Marketing   

Music   

Statistics   

Performing Arts   

Cambridge National Sport Science   

* Subjects highlighted in grey are those that contribute to the full English Baccalaureate. 
 
 
Student signature     Parent signature 
 
____________________    ______________________ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please return this form to school via the return envelope by 23rd February 2024.  Every effort will be 
made to accommodate 3 out of the 4 chosen subjects. Inevitably and unfortunately, some 
combinations of subjects will not be possible.  
 
Those students wishing to achieve the English Baccalaureate will be required to choose a language 
and History or Geography. 
 
Please find the timeline of the options process below:  

 
 
Please note: the school reserves the right to withdraw a subject if staffing, rooming, resources or 
the numbers opting for it make it unviable. 
  
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Mr Jones 
Assistant Headteacher 
 

 

31/1/24 Assembly about options process with year 9 pupils. 

1/2/24 Year 9 Parents and Options evening 

23/2/24 All options forms to be returned.  

WB 
11/03/24 

1-1 Meetings with SLT 


